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Dear Parents and Families:
Grandparents and other loved ones are very important in children’s lives, and we are celebrating a day just for them. Our school’s Grand Event recognizes the important role this audience can play in a child’s education. Because learning to read is the most important skill a child can learn, we’ve scheduled a special time for grandparents and other loved ones to celebrate reading during our Scholastic Book Fair.

Book Fairs have always been about families and reading. We ask you to invite grands or other loved ones to visit our Scholastic Book Fair and experience a celebration of reading that provides an opportunity for them to get involved in a universal mission: encouraging kids to read every day so they can lead better lives.
Reading is vital to every child’s success, and raising kids as readers means getting involved while they’re young. Now is the time. Giving kids access to good books and the opportunity to choose their own books will motivate them to read more. And like most acquired skills, the more kids practice reading, the better they’ll get.
We hope your child’s grands will visit our school, find out what your grand student is learning, and celebrate with us.
Grand Event Date: 
Thursday, February 14, 2019
Grand Event Time:
7:15 -3:45
Location: 

Mims Elementary Library
Sincerely,
Terri Benavides

Librarian [image: image1.jpg]ol T a2
) ¢ ) | ] e I
U IS A ¥/L§@ '



 
Permission to reproduce this item is

granted by Scholastic Book Fairs.® 








© 2013 Scholastic Inc. 10989 • 131283

